
 

15 May 2019  
 
 
Dear Parents  

Futures Day 21.06.19  
 
I am pleased to be able to inform you that all Year 7 pupils will be taking part in a 
Futures Day at MV16, an outstanding post-16 college in Melton Mowbray on Friday 21 
June.  
 
Working closely with staff and student ambassadors at MV16, we have planned an 
inspirational day for pupils where they will have the opportunity to explore possible 
careers, get a taste of advanced level study and experience college life.  
 
Students will travel to and from school by bus, arriving at MV16 for 10am and departing 
in time to return to school for 3pm.  Please note that students are required to wear 
school uniform and should travel to school as normal on that day. 
 
Lunch will be provided for all students by the catering team at MV16.  
 
This promises to be a really valuable day for our students and I look forward to sharing 
snap-shots of their experience in The Bulletin. In order to support administration for this 
event, please complete and return the attached consent form by Friday 14 June.   
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School 


